From: Suzy Rankin on behalf of BellSouth.net
To: Statements

Subject: Docket Number E-2 Sub 1219.

Date: Wednesday, April 29, 2020 7:20:25 PM

We respectfully oppose Duke’s request for a 14.3 percent increase in billings, if any part of that reflects coal ash
removal. Any increase in rates should back out requests for coal ash disposal. Rate payers should not bear this
expense.

Ed and Suzy Rankin
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